
September 9, 2020 

Re: Watson Airstrip Letter to the Select Board 

Given the comments posted on Facebook we felt it was important to share that we are all grateful 
supporters of the lifeline that PIA is for the entire Penobscot Bay island community. 

The intent of the letter was to share our concerns, request additional information from the Town 
about its airstrip evaluation process and the threat of Eminent Domain, as well as other 2020 and 
future Watson Airstrip considerations that impact us as neighbors. 

We love this island and would like to be helpful in trying to solve a difficult problem.  We look to 
the Select Board and Town Administrator to help us figure out the best approach for everyone 
involved. 




